
 Port of Fremantle 
Navigational Warning 

09/2022

Date of issue: 14.07.2022 

Date of effect: 21.07.2022 

Date of cancellation:  15.08.2022 

Charts affected:  AUS 117 

Deployment of subsurface instruments - Cockburn Sound 
Vicinity 

Mariners are advised that five subsurface sound recorders are scheduled to be deployed 
around Thursday 21 July 2022 in Cockburn Sound vicinity at the following locations (indicative 
only): 

Location 1: 32° 08.4' S, 115° 43.6' 
Location 2: 32° 08.6' S, 115° 43.0' 
Location 3: 32° 08.6' S, 115° 42.7' 
Location 4: 32° 08.7' S, 115° 42.5' 
Location 5: 32° 08.8' S, 115° 42.1' 

The sound recorders will be tied to a ground line (around 65 metres long) with a dump weight 
of around 36 kilograms attached to it and with a clearance of approximately 17 meters to the 
surface of the water at LAT (Lowest Astronomical Tide).  

The above recorders will be deployed as part of the WAMSI Westport Research Projects and will 
be recovered around 15.08.2022. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when transiting the above area. 
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